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From: Dan Lawson - NOAA Federal <dan.lawson@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 7:50 AM


To: Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: Re: Status of the Species for ROC on LTO


Hi Kristin


I see that Southern Resident Killer Whales are not currently in the Status of the Species section. This is good,


since I have a full update for them that is ready to go. I also have (in the same document) a draft of the


Environmental Baseline relative to Southern Residents, although that may need some tweaks depending on how


the rest of the Opinion is ultimately constructed. I'm not really sure what the marching orders are for these


sections - how shall I proceed? Should I send the Status to you? The Baseline as well? And what about


references?


Dan


On Wed, Feb 27, 2019 at 7:13 AM Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate <kristin.begun@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hello All,


Please see the draft Status of the Species document on the google drive. I have just sent you all the link. There


are still track changes in this version, so we will be replacing this version with the final once it is reviewed.


Thanks,


Kristin


Kristin Begun, Natural Resource Specialist


Contractor with Ocean Associates, Inc.


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


kristin.begun@noaa.gov


--

Dan Lawson


NMFS Protected Resources Division


West Coast Region


7600 Sand Point Way NE, Bldg 1


Seattle WA 98115


206-526-4740



